
FROM:    MS. CHRISTINE HENDRICKS, PRINCIPAL/LINDA FOREMAN, OFFICE 488-6725 
DATE:  THURSDAY, MAY 23, 2024  
SUBJECT: IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENTS and DATES  
 

This is the final Thursday note of the year! Have a great summer, we will see 
you August 15, 2024!  
 
Tavelli Important Dates to Remember: 
 
May 24  No School for PSD Students, Staff Work Day  
May 27  No School for PSD Students, Memorial Day  
May 28   Summer Blast Off, 5:00-7:00 p.m., Tavelli playground  
May 29  5th Grade Celebration, 9:15 a.m. Tavelli gym  
May 30  All Medications in the Health Office must be picked up by 1:00 p.m. 
May 30   Last Day of School for PSD Students, Dismissal at Noon, breakfast will be served, buses will run.  
May 30  Report Cards available on Parenvue after 4:00 p.m.  
.  

  Denotes a PTO sponsored event/funds                  Denotes a Wellness event 

1.  Class Pictures Have Arrived! – Students who ordered class pictures will be bringing 
them home today. If there are problems with your order, please contact Skillman Studios, 
970-484-3403. Thanks! 
 
2.  School Meals and Biometric Screening – PSD is a participant in Colorado’s Healthy 
School Meals for All program. That means All PSD students can eat breakfast and lunch 
free of charge at school, regardless of their household income. The PSD Child Nutrition 
department is using a biometric scanner in school cafeterias to ensure quick and secure 
access to student meals. For more information about the biometric scanners, or to opt out 
of this program, please visit https://www.psdschools.org/programs-services/school-
meals/biometric-meal-program.  Incoming kindergarten students and new students will be 
enrolled during the first week of school.  
 
3.  Supply Lists Going Home Today – Today students in grades K-4 will be coming home 
with supply lists for next year. Fourth grade students will also be bringing home 
information about ECO week. Please take some time to review the information in order to 
be prepared for next fall’s trip. Thanks! 
 
4.  Summer Blast Off – May 28, 5:00-7:00 p.m. – Join your fellow Tavelli Tigers for a fun 
evening on the playground as we wrap up the school year. We’ll have food trucks 
(including Mac’n, Antojitos Tacos, a hot dog cart, Kona Ice and Brown Butter Bakeshop) 
and music by our student bands so your family can enjoy a picnic dinner with friends.  
 
5.  Tavelli’s Learning Garden – Are you interested in helping with the Tavelli garden? We 
are looking for parent volunteers to help with planting/learning days, watering over the 
summer and with donations. If you are interested, please sign up here: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090C4AAEA728A5F85-49684997-tavelli 
 
6.  Order Your Yearbook Through Monday! -- Yearbooks will be handed out May 28th and 
students will enjoy a school-wide signing party that day! If you would like to purchase one, 
please do so by May 27th. More information is available on this order form or visit the PTO 
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website at www.TavelliPTO.org. Yearbooks are $20 ($21 for online orders). Please return 
the order form to the Tavelli office for all order types. Checks can be made payable to 
Tavelli PTO.  
 
7.  Transportation for Next Year – Several communications have been sent from the PSD 
Transportation Department concerning busing for next year. If your student currently rides 
a bus or if you have recently registered your student at Tavelli, you must register for the 
bus for your student to get a seat. The application period is open now until July 15th.  All 
requests submitted by this date will be assigned busing for the start of school. You can 
register on your ParentVue account.  
 
8.  Last Call for Lost and Found – If your child is missing a jacket, sweatshirt or anything 
else, please check our lost and found area before the end of the year. These items will not 
be held over the summer. Thanks for your help! 
 
9.  Please Return Your Library Books! – All library books should have been returned to the 
Tavelli Media Center. Parents, you can check your student’s library account by visiting 
https://lib.psdschools.org/Library/home, clicking the Parents tab, and entering your 
student’s ID number and password. Please contact the office to arrange payment if you 
cannot find a book. Thanks for your help with this.  
 
10.  Tavelli Health Office Medication Pick-up – If your student has medication here in the 
Tavelli Health Office, please plan to pick up those medications on or before the last day of 
school. Medications cannot be sent home with students. Remember, the last day of school 
is a half day, medications not picked up by 1:00 p.m. on Thursday, May 30th will be 
disposed of. If you have any questions, please contact your School Nurse, Sarah Hansen 
shansen@psdschools.org or Health Tech Hillary Chlebisch hchlebisch@psdschools.org or 
call the Health Office 970-488-6732. Thanks! 
 
11.  Adventure is On at the Poudre River Library – This free, all ages program encourages 
curiosity and provides exciting opportunities to learn, play and read together. The Poudre 
River Library has created a Bingo Board of activities that are fun to complete and help kids 
practice reading, science, technology, art, math, and health. To register for this great 
program and receive a free book, please go to 
https://poudrelibraries.beanstack.org/reader365  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Please visit the Tavelli Website https://tav.psdschools.org/ 
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